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Ms. Patricia Ryan, TD, 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
 
23rd February 2024 
  
 
PQ 45712/23* To ask the Minister for Health can he give a full update on the 
completion of the day care centre in Monasterevin; and a timeline on a projected 
opening date for same. -Patricia Ryan 

 
Dear Deputy Ryan,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response. Due to the recent industrial action by management and administrative 
grade staff in Forsa union in the HSE, there were delays in the processing and 
answering of Parliamentary Questions.   We apologise for any inconvenience this may 
have caused.  
 
Construction Works commenced on Monasterevin Day Care Centre in October 2022. 
The construction programme has experienced some delay primarily related to 
conservation, and structural issues arising in respect of the original building, the 
former Monasterevin Medical Hall, Drogheda Street.  
 
The project completion date for construction work is late Q2 2024 with commissioning 
to follow before bringing this new centre into use.  



 

 

 
 
The services to be provided in Monasterevin Day Care Centre will include day care 
services for older persons and primary care services of public health nursing, 
domiciliary care, occupational therapy and physiotherapy. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
__________________ 
Brian O’Connell 
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates  
  


